
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

DRY CREEK ACADEMY 
Beyond the Classroom ~ Winter 2024 

 

This session will run from January 8th to January 30th 
 

§ Dry Creek Academy starts at 2:35 and runs until 3:15 pm on Mondays & Wednesdays. 
 

§ Buses will go from Osmond to SVHS, and then students can ride their normal route bus 
home. However, space is limited. If you are available to pick up your child at 3:15, we would 
greatly appreciate it.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Jan 2nd  -  Welcome Back! School resumes   

                          From Christmas Break 
 

Jan 8th - Winter Dry Creek Academy begins 
 

Jan 9th - 6th Grade Ski Trip 
	

Jan 10th -  School Spelling Bee 
 

Jan 11th - 6th Grade Ski Trip 
 

Jan 12th  - No School 
 

Jan 16th -  5th Grade Ski Trip 
 

Jan 17th -  District Spelling Bee 

 

Jan 18th - 5th Grade Ski Trip 
 

Jan 18th - PTO meeting 10:00 am 
                All interested parents are invited.  
 

Jan 19th - No School 
 

Jan 23rd - 4th Grade Ski Trip 

 

Jan 26th - No School 
 

Jan 30th - 4th Grade Ski Trip 

	

	
      

 
 

 

 

Ski Trip Information . . . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Classrooms have been holding their preliminary Spelling Bees  
to decide on the three representatives from each classroom  
who will then participate in the Osmond Written 4th – 6th  
Grade Spelling Bee on Wednesday, January 10th.   
 

 The top five spellers from each grade will advance to the  
 District Bee for 4th – 6th grades on Wednesday, January 17th.   
 

 The top ten 6th graders for the District will then advance to  
 the District 6th – 8th Grade Bee on Wednesday, February 7th. 
 

Good luck to all of our spellers! 

Osmond Elementary 
Tyler	Jack,	Principal	

 Phone	–	307-885-9457	
www.osmond.lcsd2.org	

6
th
 Grade will go to Pine Creek on Tuesday, January 9

th
 & Thursday, January 11

th
 

5
th
 Grade will go to Pine Creek on Tuesday, January 16

th
 & Thursday, January 18

th
 

4
th
 Grade will go to Pine Creek on Tuesday, January 23

rd
 & Tuesday, January 30

th
 

 § Buses will leave Osmond at approximately 8 am. Please make sure your student 
isn’t tardy that day. 

 

§ Make sure your student dresses properly – socks, snow pants, hats that cover 
the ears, warm mittens, or gloves (not cloth), and a warm coat.  

 

§ Students should only be in the lodge for eating, using the restroom, or if they 
have an injury. 

 

§ Don’t forget a lunch! If your student ordered a sack lunch from school, they can 
pick it up that morning. Students can also purchase food at Pine Creek’s snack 
bar or bring a lunch from home. We suggest that students bring extra food to 
snack on. All the fun makes them hungry! 

 

§ Students will not be dropped off at their home. They 
 can be picked up at Osmond at approximately 4 pm 
 or the District Office at approximately 4:15 pm.  
 Students can walk home from the District office or 
 be picked up there. Please make a plan with your  
 student ahead of time so they know where they will 
 be picked up.  

 

 

Welcome Back 
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Osmond Elementary 
has  

AMAZING TALENT! 
 

Thank you to all our brave students  
who shared their talents with us.  

 

5th & 6th graders can get FREE ski 
lift tickets at various Idaho resorts! 

 

For more information go to 
www.skiidaho.us and click on the 

passports tab. 
 
 

 Entries due Friday, January 12th 
 

http://www.skiidaho.us/

